Sinclair, Dylan

From: Sarah Lozanova <sarah.lozanova@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 5:41 AM

To: ACF

Cc: ErinHerbig@legislature.maine.gov

Subject: Support of LD 620

Dear Mr. Dylan Sinclair,

I am writing to express my support for LD 620. I am concerned about the pollution and water use from the
proposed Nordic Aquafarm plant in Belfast and I believe we need common sense laws to protect Maine from
the damage of land-based aquafarms. With weaker laws than other states, Maine could be targeted.

As a Unity College instructor and a resident of Belfast, I'm concerned about the pollution in our waterways. I
believe this pollution needs to be considered collectively, as this proposed bill states.

Best,
Sarah

Sarah Lozanova
17 Village Rd, Belfast, ME 04915

Freelance Energy & Environmental Writer
207.505.0557
www.SarahlLozanova.com






